
 
Port worker 'loses his life' in an accident 
in the early hours of Friday (21 June) 
21/06/2024 13:33 

Jaci Antônio Correa, 52 years old, lost his life in an accident in the early hours of Friday 
(21), in the port area, at the time he was performing maintenance on equipment that 
weighs loads in the Bulk Terminal (TGSC) of the Port of São Francisco do Sul, a service 
provided by the Port Maintenance Company of Corupá. Jaci had 3 children and 3 
grandchildren. 

The Port of São Francisco do Sul issued an official note confirming the attendance of the 
victim at the time of the accident. "The emergency teams in Porto were promptly called, 
but the victim died immediately. The Porto administration is already adopting the 
appropriate measures to investigate what happened.” 

 
Read the OFFICIAL NOTE in full 

The Port of São Francisco do Sul announces that, unfortunately, in the early hours of Friday, 21, 
a worker linked to an outsourced company that provides maintenance service for the equipment 
of the Bulk Terminal died. 

 
The unfortunate episode occurred on the premises of the Bulk Terminal, during a corrective 
maintenance service on the flow scale, equipment that weighs the load before its transfer to the 
Export Corridor. 

 
The emergency teams in Porto were promptly called, but the victim died immediately. 
The administration of Porto is already adopting the appropriate measures to investigate what 
happened. 

 
The direction of Porto expresses its solidarity with the family and will provide all the necessary 
support for the comfort and well-being of family members and colleagues. 


